

5 July 1988

DAVID M. ISH EXECUTIVE MANAGER

OFFICERS:

President: Vice President: Secretary: Treasurer: Robertson Whittemore Mark Steele Katie Smothers Gayle Tejada Pate

TRUSTEE:

James Alcorn Dan Allen Louise Arnold James Barry lan Borkum Dolly Bray Eltinge Brown Helen Burton M. Nell Carpenter Robert Collins George Dewhurst Gina Dronet William Eigner Don Emerson Margaret Finn Orrin Gabsch Betty Haas Karen Harris Ben Hildvard John Hucko Susan McFarland Chuck Nicklin Gavle Tejada Pate Ruth Potter Michael Reynolds leff Rogers Douglas Rowe Katie Smothers Mark Steele Martha June Strauss Mike Townsend Bill Uncapher Susan Von Cannon Nancy Ward Robertson Whittemore Norma Wolff

Mr. Christopher Alexander Center for Environmental Structures 2701 Shasta Road Berkeley, Califonria 94708

Dear Mr. Alexander,

The La Jolla Town Council and the Vista Subcommittee would like to thank you for participating in the La Jolla Village and Waterfront Design Charrette and Community Workshop.

The community response and your thoughtful observations and recommendations far exceeded our expectations. We feel that you helped us take the important first step in defining what La Jolla is and what it can still be and we hope that we will have the opportunity of working with you again in the near future.

Thank you again for your enthusiastic contribution.

Sincerely yours,

Robertson Whittemore President

La Jolla Town Council

RW:mm enclosures